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File Number 2014/02 

22 January 2014 

RE: Review of the NAT 21121 Deduction for personal superannuation contributions 
approved form 

 

ASFA responded to the ATO’s request for comments on proposed changes to NAT 21121. 

ASFA considers that the proposed changes enhance the usability of the form and particularly the 
clear distinction on the form between an original notice and a variation notice. 

ASFA requests that consideration be given to making seven minor changes to the proposed 
wording. 

 


